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Sent from my iPad

>
>
> Research Director
> Health Communities
> Disability Services
> Domestic & Family Violence Prevention Committee
> Parliament House
> George St
> Brisbane
> 4000
>
> Dear Sir/Madam
> I wish to voice my strong opposition against the abortion bill that has been put forward by Cairns MP Rob
 Pyne.
> The bill he has put forward is totally unacceptable it is also very dangerous to the mother and also the baby. 
 Mr Pyne should thank God that his mother did not abort him.
> Yours sincerely
> Eileen Harper
>

>
> Sent from my iPad
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